
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

SFY23 Recycle of NCCI Outpatient Hospital and DME Claims 
 
Louisiana Medicaid will recycle outpatient hospital (OPH) and durable medical equipment (DME) claims 
processed from July 1, 2022 through March 31, 2023 to assure correct processing based on the National 
Correct Coding Initiative edits.  Claims affected will be processed in the June 27, 2023 claims cycle.   
 
For more information regarding “The Medicaid National Correct Coding Initiative,” please visit the 
following CMS website: https://www.cms.gov/medicare-medicaid-coordination/national-correct-
coding-initiative-ncci/ncci-medicaid 
 
Questions regarding this message and fee-for-service claims are to be directed to Gainwell Technologies 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040.  
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